
Limited Quantity (Ltd Qty.) 
shipments going to Alaska
If you are preparing a shipment going to Alaska with items described as Limited Quantity (Ltd Qty), Hazardous Materials 
regulations require it must be properly marked or labeled with the Limited Quantity marking as illustrated below, and must 
be properly described and declared as a hazardous material on the shipping papers according to the regulations for vessel 
transport.

Please ensure your shipments are properly labeled and documented according to federal regulations when tendering your 
shipments. Hazardous Materials shipping documentation is required. If you have any questions please feel free to call 
your local service center or sales representative and we would be happy to assist further. Thank you for choosing Lynden.

www.lynden.com/ltia

ABC Company
1234 Main Street
City, State 01234

ORM-D Mark
and Proper Shipping Name 
(“Consumer Commodity”)

ENDS 12/31/20
Hazmat shippers may ship ORM-D packages for highway 
transportation only until the year ends.

01/01/21 & AFTER
From 01/01/21 and on, these packages must be offered 
as limited quantity shipments (49 CFR § 173.156

Limited Quantity Mark

Shipper/Receiver 
Name and Address

Orientation Arrows 
Required for liquids

https://www.lynden.com/ltia



